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 Robert Neuschul NOBJ2016/0926/P 25/03/2016  16:42:13 I support the application for consent. Over the last 2 years the market has brought much-needed 

diversity and interest to the area as well as actively supporting small-scale food producers and 

suppliers. Its existence is wholly in keeping with the spirit of the wonderful renovations to both 

mainline stations.

34c Frederick 

Street

WC1X 0ND

 Lisa Watson SUPPRT2016/0926/P 24/03/2016  18:07:12 I was incredibly sad to hear that the Real Food market on Kings Cross square had been suspended due 

to planning issues. I want now express my support of the application with Camden council to bring this 

market back. 

As a close friend of a stallholder and business owner I have seen how dramatically this has affected his 

and many other small businesses who were building up trade at this busy location. I have spent time 

down at the market and seen how many customers regularly bought produce throughout the day and on 

their way home. We should be encouraging people to support small businesses by shopping at markets 

as opposed to in the supermarket.

Please bring the market back!

56A Grovelands 

Road

London

N134RH

 Volf Maricic COMMNT2016/0926/P 24/03/2016  20:18:52 I was really surprised when I came back from 2 months abroad to discover there's no more market on 

Kings Cross! It was a joy and relaxation walking thru the stalls every day after work. Really wouldn't 

like to see such a nice place disappear. Hope it will be working again soon.

60 Reform Street

 Janna SUPPRT2016/0926/P 28/03/2016  11:28:29 A great way to help small independent producers and brighten up one of London's busiest stations with 

a market-full of delicious smells, tastes and flavours. The market brings some much-needed and 

much-loved quirk to the area.

Gower St

London WC1E 

6BT
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